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June 23rd, 2021 
 
LFPCN 5810E 
Product Change Notification: MLV’s first end termination paste’s material and supplier 
 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
Littelfuse would like to notify you of a change related to MLV’s first end termination paste’s material and 

supplier.  

Please refer to the following change summary and attached the affected part number list. 

 

Item Current New  

The 1st end termination paste material Ag 71% + Pt 1.5%  Ag 75% 

 
This material change has no impact to product’s original electrical parameters and mechanical/dimensional 

specification, quality, reliability, and part number. Qualification test report is available upon request.    

This change will be implemented from October 4th, 2021. Please response to us by July 23rd, 2021 to 

acknowledge this product change notification. If we do not hear from you, we will expect this PCN has been 

accepted and no further action is required. Thank you! 

Best Regards, 
 
Xu Jin  
Global Product Manager 
Littelfuse, Inc. 
www.littelfuse.com 

 


